
 

 

 

 

 

The Oregon Psychological Association urges your support of HB 2365 
 
Patients accessing mental health care in the state of Oregon can face long wait times and 
difficulty finding providers accepting new patients. This is particularly true in rural areas. 
HB 2365 adds psychologists and other mental health professionals to the list of providers 
eligible for the rural tax credit. We believe the addition of mental health professionals to the 
list of eligible providers will help recruit and retain mental health practitioners and increase 
access to mental health services in underserved areas across the state of Oregon. 

 
Please support HB 2365 


